
 
   

SPECIAL NOTICE:  
2016-17 STUDENT TRANSPORTATION SERVICE 

INFORMATION DISTRIBUTION 
 

Please be advised that due to the possibility of a summer postal service 
labour action, CLASS has implemented a contingency plan for the 2016-17 
school year annual mail out.   

In order to avoid a disruption CLASS will be distributing letters for current 
students directly to all schools.  Schools will be sending these letters home 
with the students identified as eligible for transportation services prior to 
the end of the school year. 

The letters contain login information that is necessary to obtain student 
transportation details at www.MYschoolbusinfo.com.  Please note that final 
service details for the fall will be available on August 1, 2016. 

CLASS will be making alternative arrangements to send service information 
to all new students registered for JK in the fall. 

If you have any questions about your student’s transportation details, do not 
hesitate to contact our offices at:  519.627.6860 or 877.330.4287.  Our office 
remains open in July and August.   

 

Sincerely,  

Student Transportation Team 


